MPClerk

From: Anthony Seto <anthony@asetolaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 8:00 AM

To: MPClerk

Subject: Public Comment: Special Mtg - June 8, 2022

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Clerk,

I am a business owner in Monterey Park. I have owned a law office here for the past 5 years. I write in support of appointing Travis Kaya to the Library Board of Trustees.

Travis is dedicated to serving his community. I have volunteered with him at a monthly legal clinic at Bruggemeyer Library, where we provide free legal consultations to the underserved community. Travis understands the broad avenues in which a library can benefit its community.

I urge the council to appoint Travis Kaya to the Library Board of Trustees.

--

Anthony Seto, Esq.

Law Office of Anthony Seto

1901 S Atlantic Blvd, Ste E Monterey Park, CA 91754 Tel.: (626) 872-5182

Fax.: (626) 270-4289

THIS ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION MAY BE PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: Do not read, copy, or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee.